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Boeing extends its profound condolences to the families and friends of those lost in the SAHA Airlines 707-320C
cargo plane accident in Iran, as well as our best wishes for the recovery of those injured.

In accordance with international protocol governing aviation accident investigations, contact the Civil Aviation
Organization of Iran directly for further information.




